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Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project  
Tree Replacement
Trees removed as part of Project work will be replaced at a minimum ratio of 2:1. 

As with many large construction projects, trees in the 
Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project area need to be 
removed to accommodate the new bridge alignment 
and project construction in New Westminster 
and Surrey. All tree removal will be completed in 
accordance with applicable legislation and best 
management practices.

The project team will work closely with municipalities 
and First Nations on the replacement of trees and the 
enhancement of sites within the project area over the 
duration of the project.

Tree Protection Plan

Some trees in the Project area are protected trees. A 
Tree Protection Plan is in place to preserve and protect 
these trees. Protected trees have been included 
in a tree inventory to establish the species, size, 
and current condition of trees that may need to be 
managed during the Project. 

Contact the Project

24/7 Phone Line

1-844-815-6149

Project Information

pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca

Work on the Project

bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca


